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Welcome	to	the	third	edition	of	the	WPA	Fast	News.	This	will	update	you	on	the	
progress	of	all	current	WPA	initiatives.	
	

• The	Kitchen	Upgrade	is	now	complete!	And	it	is	magnificent!	Thanks	to	Ian	
Ware	and	David	Richardson	from	the	George	Town	Council	for	managing	the	
project	and	Graeme	Bowkett	for	managing	the	project	of	behalf	of	WPA.	The	
kitchen	upgrade	has	been	made	possible	by	the	generous	support	of	the	
George	Town	Council,	the	Tasmanian	Government	through	the	Community	
Support	Levy,	the	Tasmanian	Community	Fund	and	the	W.D.	Booth	
Charitable	Trust.	We	are	planning	an	official	opening	in	mid	February.	

• The	BBQ	at	the	river	foreshore	has	now	been	installed	and	connected.	Use	of	
the	BBQ	at	the	Hall	playground	and	the	river	BBQ	is	free	for	residents	and	
visitors.	We	only	ask	that	you	clean	the	BBQ	properly	after	each	use.	

• Our	next	community	event	will	be	the	Holiday	Happy	Hour	(formerly	Casual	
Cocktails)	on	Sunday,	December	27	commencing	at	6:00	pm.	Catering	will	be	
provided	and	the	event	is	strictly	BYO	alcohol.	Tickets	can	be	purchased	at	
the	door,	online	at	https://launcestontickets.com.au/event/holiday-happy-
hour-2020-12331	or	by	phoning	Lynn	on	0438	024	222.	Tickets	are	$20	per	
adult.	Nibble	and	snacks	for	children	will	provided	free	of	charge.		

This	year	has	been	both	challenging	and	rewarding	for	the	Weymouth	Progress	
Association.	Despite	the	impact	of	COVID	restrictions	during	the	year,	there	are	a	
number	of	achievements	of	which	we	are	extremely	proud.	

	

	

Foreshore	planting	 Foreshore	seating	
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Foreshore	Sand	Bags	 Foreshore	BBQ	and	picnic	tables	

	 	
Foreshore	BBQ	 Bike	rack	

	

	
Street	Sign	 COVID	Safe	Plan	
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Playground	BBQ	 Mural	

	 	
New	Playground	BBQ	 Refurbished	picnic	tables	

	 	
New	Path	 Book	Fridge	
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Kitchen	Upgrade	with	new	Turbofan	
oven	

Kitchen	Upgrade	

	

	

Kitchen	Upgrade	 	
	
Environment	Sub	Committee	
Our	Environment	Sub	Committee	met	for	the	first	time	on	December	5.	This	Sub	
Committee	will	be	responsible	for	all	environmental	sustainability	issues	and	
environmental	maintenance	issues	and	will	operate	as	an	advisory	body	to	the	
Committee	and	Executive.	
	
Weymouth	Website	
Our	new	website	is	almost	complete	and	should	be	“live”	to	members	and	the	public	
in	January	2021.	This	website	will	include	a	secure	Members	Only	portal	where	
members	can	access	copies	of	all	meeting	agendas	and	minutes.	We	will	let	you	
know	the	website	details	as	soon	as	we	are	able	to	go	live.	
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Dates	to	Remember:	

• Australia	Day	Sandcastles	Competition:	River	Beach,	Tuesday,	26	January,	
2021.	From	12:30	PM	

• Annual	General	Meeting:	Weymouth	Hall,	Saturday,	March	6,	2021	
commencing	at	10:00	am	

	
If	anyone	has	news,	information,	or	pictures	they	would	like	to	share	with	
Weymouth	residents,	please	forward	them	to:	
weymouth.progress.association@gmail.com		
We	can	then	either	post	them	to	Facebook	or	include	them	in	the	next	Fast	News	
Update.	We	will	also	be	able	to	post	them	to	our	new	website	Gallery	page.	
	
Your	committee	members	are:		
Mark	Symes	(President)	
Craig	Tyeson	(Vice	President)	
Stan	van	Emmerick	(Treasurer)	
Steven	Crooks	(Secretary)	
Leanne	Purchase	(Public	Officer)	
Lynn	van	Emmerick	
Graeme	Bowkett	
Kevin	Watkins	
	

Luke	Miller	
Sally	Sauer	
Maureen	Berry	
Nadia	Zalucki	
Kylie	Clare	
Kathy	Hingston	
Brett	Glanville	
	

Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	a	Committee	member	if	you	have	any	issues	you	
believe	we	should	address.	


